
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 25, 2025 
 

City of Deadwood 
Finance Office 
Attn: Jessica McKeown 
Deadwood City Hall 
108 Sherman St. 
Deadwood, SD 57732 

 
 

Dear Ms. McKeown & City Commissioners: 
 

On behalf of the Deadwood-Lead Economic Development Corporation (DLEDC), I 
would like to respectfully request our first half of allocated funding in the 
amount of $19,000.00 from the City of Deadwood.  

 
Thank you for continuing to support the work that DLEDC does to bring growth to 
our community.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
    

Emma Garvin 
Executive Director 
Deadwood-Lead Economic Development Corp. 


